

DISTRICT DIRECTORS January 2020



Hello Louisiana

We hope your Christmas was fantastic and your New Year's great. There are some new things coming for 2020 and we are very excited about it starting at the January business meeting. Don't forget, the business meeting will be on Saturday January 18th at the NEW Rally City and Hotel the Courtyard Marriott in Houma starting at 8:30am. If you are staying at the hotel Friday night, the room rate will be the same as the rally rate. Ask for the GWRRA rate.

Chapter Directors, here is a list of things that are needed for the business meeting:

Have all of your finances ready.

We would like all out going and in coming Chapter Directors present.

Bring all of your Team, especially your new Team members so that we can swear them in and sign an MOU.

Please invite all members of your Chapter so they can see what goes on at the business meeting.

We will also be letting you know what is going on with the rally and the Come Early and Stay Late Tours.

All of our team members will be taking time to explain what is new and any news from GWRRA.

We will be putting together some exciting rides and events for all members this coming year.

As always if there is anything that we can do for anyone in Louisiana, please do not hesitate to ask.

Again from all of us, Fritz, Johnette, Mike and Pam
Please have a safe and Happy New Year.